
 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

    

October 15, 2019 

 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

 

Re: Docket UE-190663 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company), submits its “revised” 

Schedule 62 tariff’s, as well as the Company’s standard Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) 

(provided as Attachment A) in the above referenced docket. The Company’s revisions incorporate 

input from Commission Staff (Staff) and other parties who attended the October 2nd workshop 

incorporating the provisions of WAC-480-106, “Purchase of Electricity from Qualifying 

Facilities.” The Company also believes the revisions satisfy the filing components Staff identified 

in its September 12th Memo.  

Avista requests approval of the following tariff revisions to the Company’s Electric Tariff, 

WN-U-28: Schedule 62 “Qualifying Facilities.” Avista requests the tariff conditions proposed 

herein become effective November 8, 2019: 

Tariff Revisions 

 

2nd Sub Thirteenth Revision Sheet 62 Canceling Substitute Twelfth Revision Sheet 62 

2nd Sub First Revision Sheet 62A Canceling  Substitute Original Sheet 62A  

Original Sheets 62 B-P 
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Workpapers to support the Company’s proposed tariffs is also included in this filing. If you 

have any questions regarding this filing please contact Clint Kalich at 509-495-4532 or myself at 

509-495-4975 or linda.gervais@avistacorp.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Linda M. Gervais 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

509-495-4975 

mailto:linda.gervais@avistacorp.com
mailto:shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com

